

Welcome to Stow Alliance - May 21, 2023

We're so glad you chose to join us today! Here are some upcoming events we want to share with you. For a more complete list, go to stowalliance.org and explore all we have to offer.

- ⇒ Registration is now open for Camp Sonshine! You can register your children by using the form found at the Welcome Center, or by going to stowalliance.org and following the link. Want to help with these exciting weeks of ministry? You can sign up to be an adult volunteer on the website as well!
- ⇒ Please note that the church office will be closed on Monday, May 29th, in observance of Memorial Day.
- ⇒ The next **Stone Soup pickup is on June 11th**. Flavors are Beef Barley and Tomato, with chocolate chip cookies for dessert. You can place your orders at stowalliance.org/programs/young-adults.

How Do You Discern the Holy Spirit?
1 John 4:1-6

What is something somebody said to you that really stuck?